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UPCOMING EVENTS 

 June 6, 7 Talent Show Auditions - 2nd Break 

 June 7  Grade 7 Vaccinations  

 June 7 Special Olympics trip 

 June 8  P.A Day - No School 

 June 11 Niagara Falls Trip - Gr. 6 - 8 

 June 13 Int. Track & Field - Grades 6 - 8 @ 10:00 AM 

 June 14 Bronte Creek Trip - JK / SK - 9:00 - 2:00 

 June 18 Dofasco Trip (Grades 1 - 8) 

 June 20 Grade 8 Graduation @ 4pm 

 June 21 Batter Zone - Grade 1’s (Onat, Barry-McLean) 

 June 21 Kindergarten Play Day (rain date is June 22) 

 June 22 Jr. Track & Field - Grades 3 - 5 @ 9:45 AM 

 June 22 Lil’ Monkey’s—Gr. 1 & 2’s (Mr. O & Mr. K) 

 June 22 Rainbow Day 

 June 25 Report Cards go home  

 June 26 Batter Zone - Grade 3’s  

 June 26 SK Celebration - 2:00 - 3:00 PM 

 June 27 Talent Show - 12:06 - 12:54 & 1:34 - 2:22 

 June 28  Last Day of School (regular dismissal time) 
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COURTESY TRANSPORTATION!! 

If your child is going into Grade 1 next year please          

remember that transportation is NOT provided once you 

leave Senior Kindergarten unless your address 

meets the eligibility requirements. 

Kindergarten Students 1.0 km 

Grade 1– 8 Students 1.6 km 

All other students must request courtesy 

transportation. Because of limited seats courtesy           

transportation will be first offered to grade 1 students. 

For any bussing requirements please come into the Main 

Office and obtain a Courtesy Transportation Form that will 

need to be completed and then approved. 

Courtesy bussing is NOT available for the start of the school 

year.  You will be contacted once transportation has        

finalized their student numbers and routes which is mid to 

late October. 

THANK YOU!! 

We would like to extend a big Thank You to everyone for their 

support for the Cram-A-Cruiser Food Drive.  The students 

watched as the Student Voice Committee loaded a cruiser with 

157 items which totalled 149 lbs of non-perishable food! On 

average, one pound of food provides 3 meals. Your generosity is 

greatly appreciated! 

PARTICIPATION POINTS FOR SPIRIT DAYS 

It’s been a great year for school spirit at Bagshaw and we 

now have the top 3 classes for this year’s contest. 

1st Place & Winners of the Pizza Party - Mr. Soucie 
2nd Place- Mrs. Mitchell 
3rd Place- Ms. Vertlieb & Mrs. Luker 

Many thanks to all the students for participating and extra 

thanks to the parents for supporting our fundraisers and 

spirit days! 

RETIREMENT 

Our very best wishes go out to Mrs. Halla, who is 

retiring at the end of June after 31 years with the 

HWDSB! We hope she knows how much we will 

all miss her. 
 

We would like to extend a warm welcome to our new principal, 

Ms. Corbin-Harper, who comes to us from Highview.  
 

We are also very happy to announce that Ms. Hogan, our part-

time vice principal, will be here full time beginning in September. 

FROM THE LIBRARY 

Ms. Serra, our Teacher Librarian, would like 

to THANK all staff, students and their 

families for making our Annual Scholastic 

Book Fair a huge success! All your support, 

dedication, contribution and participation will allow us to 

continue to foster good reading in our school with many 

new library reading materials and resources.  

A big reminder to all students and their families that overdue 

books are due back by Tuesday June 19th, 2018. We are 

asking everyone to please do their best to locate their 

overdue books and return them to the Library as soon as 

possible. Should you have further concerns, please see Ms. 

Serra. 
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